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Dear visitors, dear colleagues, dear students and applicants,

welcome to the new official website of the Faculty of Humanities, Charles University in Prague!

The new website corresponds with the visual style of Charles University and is derived from the graphic design of the
university`s website, www.cuni.cz. The new, more user friendly, website adapts to tablets and smart phones.

As there will be more testing and fine-tuning in the coming weeks, we kindly ask you for you patience.

Your Faculty of Humanities
10. 3. 2014


